
Overview of Automated External Defibrillator (AED) Program 

for Orange Unified Schools 

The Orange Unified Schools District maintains a total of 71 AED units District-wide.  The number of AEDs 
at every school site and district facility range from one to five.  Thus, OUSD’s AED program is one of the 
largest in the county. 

Per AED regulations for K-12 schools, all staff at every site receive an annual, in-person orientation that 
describes sudden cardiac arrest, the school’s emergency response plan, and the proper use of the 
approved AED unit via a demonstration.  In addition, site-specific handouts that illustrate the site map 
and identifies the location of each AED, step by step instructions relative to the use of the AED, and 
information about who they can contact if they want to voluntarily take AED/CPR Training is distributed 
to staff.   

If you would like additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Risk Management at 714-628-
5390. 


